
 

[Your School’s Letterhead] 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
Our school is a MEMBER SCHOOL of The Character Network. We play 
stories by Jim Lord for our entire student body twice a week.  
 
These stories encourage a BULLY-FREE, safe environment for our 
campus while promoting POSITIVE PERSONAL VISION along with 

PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY for each of our students.  
 
The Character Network offers these same stories plus a number of other 
resources for use by students and parents at home FREE OF CHARGE 
when you use our school’s MEMBER CODE. 
 

The regular subscription price is $29.95 per year, but because our school is 
a member, it is available to you FREE by visiting web-page below: 

www.TheCharacterNetwork.org/Parent-Subscription. 
 
Once there, notice the blank for “Member Code.”  Simply enter our 
school’s member code: ____________.  (It is important to enter all the 
numbers including the dash.  Also, please note this number changes 
each school year.) 
 
Please use these resources FREE as a part of helping to reinforce at 
home the positive messages your child hears at school!  
 

Sincerely, 


